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Subject: Director-Elect Report 

Date:  20 March 2022 

 

I continue my work on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs and Student Activity 

Committee in coordinating and supporting activities, including preparation for the upcoming 

SoutheastCon.  As part of R3 Kick Off Session with Section & MD Chairs, supported a presentation on 

Section Vitality. 

As we are moving past the COVID lockdowns and hosting the first face-2-face SoutheastCon since 2019, 

I look forward to meeting new and familiar faces in Mobile, AL April 1 - April 3, 2022. 


